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Dear Friends, Loved Ones, and Prayer Partners, Saturday March 13th, 2010 
 
 

  
LAST NIGHT OF SECOND CRUSADE OVER 12,000 FEET, 

HIGHEST POINT OF THE ROAD 

  
SOME OF THOSE WHO 

MADE DECISIONS 
YOUNG KANKABAL GIRL 
WHO ACCEPTED CHRIST 

 
 
This week, Rigo returned home to his family in Costa Rica, after two and 
one-half weeks of preaching evangelistic crusades in the high mountains of 
Guatemala.  Two separate crusades were used of the Lord to see several 
hundred people come to Christ, and an additional 2,000 made individual 
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decisions about their life in Christ.  One of the crusades was heard on radio 
through parts of Guatemala and Southern Mexico. 
  
As this newsletter is being written, Rigo is preaching a four-day crusade in 
the South of Costa Rica.   He will be preaching crusades during both the 
months of March and April.  Please continue to pray that God will bless the 
messages He gives him to preach.   
  
I am concerned about Rigo's health.  Even though he is a young man, the 
schedule he has set for himself seems overly demanding, 
  
Over the last 45 years, I have been a student of the history of the great 
revivals. Those that have changed nations and large areas of the world.  The 
last time America saw a great revival was in 1858.  More than a million 
people came to Christ.  The interesting thing about that revival is that 
America was in worse financial condition than it is today.  God has given me 
the faith to believe that our country is on the verge of seeing a revival of the 
magnitude of the one in 1858, or perhaps, even greater.  
  
Historically, most revivals have begun in rural or the less populated areas.  
On our recent trip to East Texas for a meeting, we saw literally hundreds of 
small churches along the many country roads we traveled.  Through much 
prayer, God has burdened my heart to preach the message of revival to as 
many pastors as possible, whose churches surround 15 small communities. 

  
Beginning on April 2nd, and for a period of 27 days, I will preach 25 
messages in 16 cities.   Judy will be with me as I take the message of revival 
that God has given me. 
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Through God's grace, we recently volunteered to give up our seats on a 
flight returning us home.  As a result we have " flight certificates" that will 
pay for our airfare to Texas.  By faith, we're believing that God will provide 
necessary funds to rent a car and stay in motels during this lengthy period 
of time. 
  
We are excited, and are joyfully taking this step of faith, because we know 
that this is what God desires of us.  Most of you will understand when I say 
that as we prepare for the month of April, we have faced heart-breaking 
adversity, which often times occurs when God is preparing you to be used 
and blessed of Him. 
  
In May, the doctor's ban on my travel to Latin America will be lifted.  What a 
joy, as there are already two trips planned! 
  
May the 22nd, Harold Vaughn, a dear friend, who is also a student of revival 
will travel with me to Guatemala.  He and I will teach an expected 1,000 
pastors the revival message.  Rigo will come from Costa Rica and help 
Harold and me in the six-hour conference.  We expect pastors from other 
countries to travel to Guatemala for this seminar. 
  
For the month of June, Rigo and I are praying about, together holding a large 
evangelistic crusade in the 15,000-seat soccer stadium of Huehuetenango, 
Guatemala.  Please join with us in praying that He will keep us sensitive to 

knowing His Will concerning this crusade. 
  

Prayer requests: 
• Please pray for Rigo and the crusade this week in the South of 

Costa Rica. 
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• Please pray for all that is required for us to send a CD and a letter to 
the each of the 300 small churches in East Texas, inviting them to 
attend the meeting on revival in their area. 

• Please pray for God's, hand of mercy to be on Rigo, Laura, Judy, 
and me; pray that He will give each of us good health as we seek to 
glorify His name and to redeem the time that he has given us.  

 
More than anything else, please pray that God will send a Great Revival to 
North America, as well as to all of Central and South America.  When this 
occurs, literally millions will come to know Jesus Christ as their Savior. 
 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


